Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Florida Coastal Office announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, July 15, 2015, 4:00 p.m.
PLACE: Conference Rooms A and B, Marjory Stoneman Douglas Building, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Pursuant to the Federal Coastal Zone Management Act of 1972, as amended, a public meeting will be held as part of the federal performance evaluation of the Florida Coastal Management Program. The purpose of the meeting is to receive public comments regarding the operation and implementation of the Florida Coastal Management Program. Written comments are encouraged, and participation at the public meeting is not required for submission. Written comments should be sent to John Kuriawa, NOAA, 410 Severn Avenue, Annapolis, MD 21403 or john.kuriawa@noaa.gov no later than July 24, 2015.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Ann Lazar at (850)245-2168 or Ann.Lazar@dep.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Ann Lazar, (850)245-2168. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
